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wgg” MARION BROADCASTING COMPANY

MARION, ILLINDOIS - P. O. BOX 311 - PHONE B24-1572

GEORGE W. DODDS, PRESIDENT
JIM DUNCAN, GENERAL MANAGER Beptember 18, 1959

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

3663 South Clarkson

Englewood, Colorado

Dear Sir:

Many thanks for your report of reception of WGGH in the
early A.M. of September 14, 1959. A check of our program
log verifies that you were listening to WGGH.

We want you to know we appreciate your dropping us a note
to let us know of your reception of our signal.

Very truly yours,
MARION BROADCASTING CO.

W, Ao-dde

We Dodds, President
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